
 

 

 
KAY SULLIVAN 

Internationally renowned author of  
'Needlework Tools and Accessories: A Dutch Tradition' 

will present a talk on  
"Dutch and European Needlework Tools" 

 
Saturday 28th July, from 10am - 12 noon   

Doors open at 10:00 am and Kay's talk will commence at 10:30 am 
Visitors are welcome 

 

 
 

Readers of Sampler and Antique Needlework Quarterly magazine (SANQ) will know Kay as a frequent 
contributor of articles on Needlework Tools.  Kay will be in Sydney in July, after the 

 2012 Conference for the Needlework Tool Collectors Society of Australia. 
 

There will be an entry fee of $5 per person, to cover the Hall's rent. 
 

Location:  Beecroft Presbyterian Church Hall 
Mary Street (enter from parking area in Welham Street) 

BEECROFT 
 

(the usual venue for the NSW group of the Needlework Tool Collectors Meetings at Beecroft) 
 

For information and bookings, please email Kerry on 
  webmaster@needleworktoolcollectors   or call on  0421 998 136 

www.needleworktoolcollectors.org  


